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Oregon has always been a trail blazer for bills that impact the public in a positive 

way, such as the bottle bill and of course vote by mail. I voted for mail on voting when 

first introduced 20+ years ago and I still fully support it. This new bill is unnecessary, 

will be costly, and be an inconvenience to many voters. This is a blatant attempt from 

the far right to disenfranchise voters. With all of the current issues in the world, voting 

in person is what we are wasting time pursuing? Oregonians already made it clear 

we like mail in voting. Please oppose this bill. 


